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Sent: 24 January 2021 11:12
To: localplan
Subject: Objection to Proposed LDP: Site Reference AOXTO010 

CAUTION: External Email 
 
 
I would like to make an objection to the development plan for Oxton in relation to the suggested 30 house 
development at Netherhowden. I have concerns over the access and safety of same. I am concerned about the 
potential detrimental effect on the access to the waste water systems with environmental impact being an 
additional concern. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Hamish Reid,  
 


